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Subject:  Corrected Copy!! Mandatory Vaccination 
Date:  Tuesday, September 7, 2021 8:12:10 AM 

From: Tanya Armendariz 
To: DPBH StateBOH 

My name is Tanya Armendáriz. I’m a Correctional Officer with Nevada Department of 
Corrections (13 years) I speak for myself. We are in the middle of a Pandemic that is 
affecting all of us. I’m vaccinated. Others are arguing about their body and rights and are 
continuing to place inmates, myself, the public we are to protect at risk. Those 
unvaccinated are directed to test twice weekly but come up with excuses for why they 
couldn’t. Those a bringing up arguments about their rights during a pandemic don’t 
represent all the Officers and staff. 

Thank You, 
Tanya Armendáriz 
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